Bonny Anfinson

From: Mark Anderson <markandersonwater@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 10:57 AM

To: Kevin Kuchenbecker

Cc: Bonny Anfinson

Subject: Re: Grant Application for Outside Deadwood Program
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Dear Kevin and Bonny,

I'm writing to request a time extension on this project. We have gotten started but have needed to secure additional
matching donations as the expenses to replace the windows has turned out to be quite high.

| can offer more explanation if needed but we certainly need more time given all our effort is based on volunteers.
Please consider this request and let me know what else might be needed for an extension.

Thanks for your consideration.

Mark

On Mon, Jun 6, 2022 at 9:01 AM Kevin Kuchenbecker <kevin@cityofdeadwood.com> wrote:

Thanks Mark. | will print out and make sure the committee has the opportunity to review this project along with the
other applications.

Hope all is well.
Kevin Kuchenbecker

Historic Preservation Officer

Sexton of Historic Cemeteries
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